
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

All City offices will be closed on December 24 and

December 25, 2018 for the Christmas Holiday.  Our offices

will also be closed on Tuesday, January 1, 2019  for New

Year's Day.

For assistance or to make deliveries, please contact the

Police Dispatcher at 843-782-1030.  City staff wish you a

safe and happy holiday.


